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Gaines, Lori

From:
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 1:45 PM
To: Bennett, Steve
Cc: Clerkofthenoard@ventura.org; Kelly.Long@venturaboard.org; Linda.Parks@venturaboard.org; 

John.Zaragoza@venturaboard.org; Bob.Huner@venturaboard.org
Subject: Temporary ban on wells 

Supervisor Bennett: I’m a constituent living in East Ventura and I strongly support a temporary ban on 
new wells and re-drilling of existing wells. Thank you for advocating for clean water and a safer 
environment.  
 
 
Judith Wilson 

 
  

 
 




